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Household hazardous waste collection set for Saturday
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, AUGUST 19, 2015:
 
NEW BRAUNFELS  — Comal County and the City of New Braunfels are partnering to collect
 household hazardous waste from 8 a.m. to noon Saturday, Oct. 24, at 955 N. Walnut Ave. in New
 Braunfels (the former Albertson’s building that will become the new city hall).
 
The event is open to all Comal County and New Braunfels residents. To verify residency, residents are
 asked to bring a picture ID with current address. The last car in line at noon will be the last to
 participate in the collection.
 
Participants should avoid mixing items and should transport them in their vehicle’s trunk or bed. Trailer
 loads will not be accepted. When possible, items should be in their original, properly sealed, labeled
 containers, which cannot exceed five gallons for liquid wastes.
 
The following items are prohibited: ammunition, explosives, flares, fireworks, compressed natural gas
 cylinders, medical waste, pharmaceuticals, radioactive materials, commercial waste, tires, trash and
 electronics.
 
In the event of long wait times, participants are advised to bring drinking water and a small snack.
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Comal County Public Information Office
Paul Anthony, Public Information Officer

830.221.1110

Contact:
Michael Mundell, City of New Braunfels Solid Waste Manager
830.221.4040
mmundell@nbtexas.org

mailto:/O=COMAL COUNTY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ANTHONY, PAULCE5
mailto:anthop@co.comal.tx.us

Househoki hazardous waste collection set for Saturday





paul.anthony@co.comal.tx.us
www.mycomalcounty.com

 
 

Paul A. Anthony
Public Information Officer
Comal County
(830) 221-1110 | (325) 660-9913
paul.anthony@co.comal.tx.us
 


